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Full Text

The Permanent Forum expresses thanks to the Government of Finland for hosting
its pre-sessional meeting for 2020. The Forum also expresses its thanks to the
Governments of Bolivia (Plurinational State of), Canada, China, the Congo,
Denmark, Guatemala, Mexico, Nicaragua, Norway, Peru, the Russian Federation,
Spain and the United States of America, as well as the government of Greenland,
for having hosted previous pre-sessional and intersessional meetings of the
Forum. The Forum recommends that States that have not yet done so consider
hosting such meetings in the future. It also requests that the secretariat of the
Forum organize pre-sessional meetings for future sessions of the Forum.
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